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What's new

Restructure of Academy 
Office and T&D Group

On 1 Jan 2024, the HKIAAC was established 
in IB4/OPS with a restructuring of the 
Academy Office and T&D Group of OPS.  The 
HKIAAC consists of two Schools, namely the 
School of Professional Development and the 
School of International Training, which are 
further divided into five teams.

The HKIAAC's offices are now situated on 
the 6th and 2nd floors of the ICAC HQs. New 
joiners from all four departments will be 
integrated into the HKIAAC in phases.

What we did

Nov 2023 - A total of 31 representatives 
from local and overseas law enforcement 
agencies completed the Leadership and 
Executive Development Programme

Since Mar 2023, the HKIAAC has been 
hosting pilot courses for participants from 
overseas law enforcement agencies and 
local private enterprises. These courses aim 
to consolidate the academy's experience in 
organising international and local training 
programmes.

The HKIAAC is also actively working on 
accrediting ICAC induction training and 
establishing collaborations with academics 
to conduct anti-corruption research. 



What's next -
establishment of HKIAAC
The reception to celebrate the 50th 
Anniversary of the ICAC cum the 
establishment of the HKIAAC will be 
held on 21 Feb 2024. 

On 19 - 27 Feb, the ICAC will host its 
first training programme with the 
Global Operational Network of 
Anti-Corruption Law Enforcement 
Authorities (GlobE Network) of UNODC 
in Hong Kong.

To make the success of the HKIAAC, we 
need your support in the work and 
activities of the HKIAAC. 

What we did
Oct 2023 - The HKIAAC  hosted the first 
Professional Anti-corruption Training in 
Major Infrastructure Projects for 13 Belt 
and Road countries

Oct 2023 - Managerial staff from 28 
insurance companies completed the 
Professional Anti-Corruption Training 
for Management in Insurance Sector


